
To All Oak Grove Beach Community Association Beach Members: 

The Annual Meeting of the Oak Grove Beach Community Association will be held in person on Saturday, 

May 27, 2023 at 10:00 AM in the backyard of Laura and Rick Conley, 35 Shore Rd.   The agenda and 

proposed budget are attached.  Unapproved minutes from last year can be found on 

oakgrovebeach.weebly.com under Meeting Minutes – Prior Year.  The budget discussion will include 

increasing general reserves, building a right of way driveway fund and a pond/marsh donation. 

A work party is planned for immediately after the meeting to clean the boardwalk, move benches and 

clear the lot where needed.  Please come with gloves, shovels and a can-do attitude.  Thanks in advance 

for your help.   

The Board purchased new, large, individually numbered beach tags 2 years ago.  These will be used 

again this year.  If you haven’t already, you may pick yours up at the meeting or by contacting Jim 

Weaver directly at 860-817-8681 or weaversfive@gmail.com after the meeting. The following rules must 

be observed since this will continue to be our only form of security this year: 

1) One numbered tag per household. 

2) $20 charge for replacing a lost, stolen, destroyed etc. tag. 

3) You should report any loss of tag since they are numbered. 

4) This is not a fund raiser – your $20 will be returned if your tag is later found. 

5) Beach tags must be clearly visible on any Oak Grove Beach at all times. 

6) The Board reserves the right to amend these rules for any unforeseen, individual circumstances. 

The summer party will be held Saturday, July 15 at 4PM.  The winter party will be held Saturday, 

December 16 at 5PM. Horses and wagon will run from 5:30 to 7:30.   A separate email the week before 

will have more details for each party. 

We continue to do all our billing and notices by email unless paper bills are requested.  So it’s 

imperative that you update James Weaver at weaversfive@gmail.com with any email changes.  The 

annual bill itself will come from Oak Grove Beach Treasurer.  Please watch for it in June. 

Finally, all our information is posted on our website: oakgrovebeach.weebly.com. 

OGBCA Board of Directors 
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